Dear [Name] MP,
I’m writing to urge you to do all you can to put a stop to the UK Government’s continued attack on nature.
Organisations like The Wildlife Trusts, the RSPB, the National Trust and others, remain concerned about the Government’s approach to environmental issues. The Retained EU Law Bill is still making its way through Parliament. This bill puts at risk hundreds of laws that protect our nature and wildlife, as well as regulations to safeguard public health, working conditions, and create a sustainable economy. It represents a push for deregulation at the expense of common sense, weakening vital protections for nature when more than ever we need stronger legislation and urgent action. 
If Labour wants to be seen as a trustworthy government-in-waiting, it must stand up, loud and clear, in support of nature. You have the opportunity to drive forwards an ambitious environmental agenda that works for nature and communities, at a time when the stakes have never been higher. Labour can do this by ensuring environmental protections – whether they are derived from EU law or not – are strengthened, not scrapped.  
Please help me to defend nature by doing all you can to urge the Prime Minister and his government to deliver on this mandate for ambitious environmental protection. They must ramp up action to safeguard our wildlife, our climate, and our futures. 
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